
 
 

November 15, 2005 
 

Finance and Personnel Committee 
City of Milwaukee Common Council 
200 East Wells Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 
 

 RE:  2006 Run Out Contract with WPS for bills incurred in 2005 under the City  

  of Milwaukee Basic Plan Health Insurance 

 

Dear Members of the Finance and Personnel Committee: 
 

The City will enter a contract with WPS to process any 2005 Basic Plan health insurance claims 
that are received in 2006 pending your approval.   The proposed contract is being reviewed by 
the City Attorney and will be available for approval prior to the next Finance and Personnel 

Committee meeting. 
     

Please schedule approval of this contract at the next Finance and Personnel Committee meeting.   
Thank you  
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael Brady 
Employee Benefits 

 
Cc:  Ellen Tangen, City Attorney’s Office 

 Maria Monteagudo, DER  
 Dennis Yaccarino, Budget Office 
   James Owczarski, Council Administration Manager 

 Barry Zalben, Legislative Reference Bureau 
Marianne Walsh, Fiscal Staff 

Mark Ramion, Fiscal Staff 
Joanna Polanco, Common Council Staff 
Terry MacDonald, Common Council Staff 

 
 



 
 


